
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 June 8, 2015 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VII.D. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Relocate McKinley Programs 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District direct 
the District’s administration to relocate current programs at the McKinley building to 
other facilities within the school district beginning with the 2015-2016 school year.   
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Moving the McKinley programs is a cost saving measure for the school district. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The relocation of the programs currently being held at McKinley will save the district an 
estimated $113,000 in the annual operating budget. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Randy A. Liepa, Ph.D. 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 

 
 


